
 Up The Creek 
 The Glen Cove Anglers Newsletter 
 www.gcaclub.org 40 21’ 58” N 

073 42’ 21” W 

 

 

Volume XIV, Issue 7                                                                                           July 2014 

 

Monthly Meeting 

The July meeting of the Glen Cove Anglers Club will take place on July 9, 2014. The 

meeting will begin at 7:30 PM. Please remember to turn off your cell phones during the 

meeting. 

 

Club Calendar 

July 4  Independence Day 

July 9  Monthly Meeting 

July 11-13 GCAC Derby (This is a new date) 

July 14  Board of Directors Meeting 

July 19  Club Picnic 

July 24  Amelia Earhart Day 

 

Nominations 

Nominations for club officers will take place at the July Meeting. The nominations will 

be re-opened at the August meeting. Following the nominations at the August meeting 

the election for club officers will take place. 

 

Club Picnic 

The annual club picnic will take place on Saturday, July 19
th

. The start time for the picnic 

is 12:00 noon. The picnic is open to all club members and is free to the member and his 

family. This is always a good time with good food and lots of laughs. Make the date on 

your calendar and plan on attending. There is a sign-up sheet at the club.  

 

From the Fishing Committee 

Sheppy O’Rourke was the winner of the Wade Denning Interclub Bass Derby with a 

31.05 lb. bass. This is the second year in a row that Sheppy has won this derby. 

Congratulations Sheppy. 

 

June Derby Winners: 

 Bass: Sal Groe 34.80 

 Blue: Craig Whitcomb 9.80 lb. (guest of Tim Binder) 

 Fluke: Mike Caruso 2.75 lb. 

 Porgy: Mike Caruso 0.75 lb. 

 

Commodore Cup: The winner of this year’s Commodore Cup was Oscar Flores with a 

31.20 lb. bass. It was a close contest with Oscar’s fish being 0.10 lb. heavier than a bass 

caught by Ed Svec. Congratulations to all the winners. 
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New Member 

Steve Dunn was approved as a probationary member at the June meeting. Welcome 

aboard Steve. 

 

Club Usage 

The club is being used on the evening of July 12
th

. This is during our July Derby. It is 

asked that if you need anything form the club house (ice, etc.) you pick it up during the 

day so you do not disturb the party. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

Fundraiser 

Fundraiser tickets will be available at the July meeting. Make sure you see Greg 

Reynolds and pick up your tickets. 

 

Clothing 

There is a large selection of club clothing available. If you wish to make a purchase, 

please contact Tim Binder. 

 

50/50 
Brian Fiederlein was the winner of the 50/50 at the June meeting. 

 

 

Have a Safe and Happy 4
th

 of July. 

 

 

 

 

 


